
 
 

  

     
  

   
  
  
  

 
   





 
 

 
  

  
     

     
 

 
   

   
   

   
   

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

   
       

  
 

  
  

I do not pretend to know the full history of the Oglala Lakota and am confident that your 
agencies will have more experience in the community and with the problems they are 
encountering. What’s more, I have only been impressed by the USDA staff who we have met 
and interacted with as part of our efforts in Pine Ridge. My hope is 




